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27 Tanza Road 24/07/2017  16:03:462017/2778/P OBJ David Young As direct neighbours at number 27 Tanza Road  we would like to object to the proposed roof 

terrace as it does not conform to the styles and plans that other householders along Tanza 

Road have been forced to commit to. We also believe that it will completely overlook our 

garden and restrict our privacy as it is not set in to the roof lines like other terraces. We do 

not object to the idea of a roof terrace in principle but it must adhere to the rules that we were 

obliged to follow when we made a similar application on our property. Please can you also 

inform the Conservation committee to advise on what is acceptable. We have also put the 

planning application in to the hands of our Party Wall Surveyor as we haven't been 

approached to date.
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